
 

1st February, 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited       BSE Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor,           Corporate Relationship Department  
Plot No. C/1, G Block,             1st Floor, New Trading Ring, 
Bandra Kurla Complex,                       PJ Towers, Dalal Street, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai - 400 051                 Fort, Mumbai - 400 001 
Fax: 022-26598237/38         Fax: 022-22722061/41/39/37 
 

Company Code: PVR / 532689 
 

Sub:  Disclosure of events or information under Regulation 30 of the 
Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

 
Ref. Impact of CoVID-19 pandemic on the operations of the Company 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
In continuation to the disclosure made by the Company on January 15, 2021 and 

pursuant to Regulation 30 of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“LODR”) and SEBI 

Circular dated May 20, 2020 on ‘Advisory on disclosure of material impact of 

CoVID–19 pandemic on listed entities under LODR’, we would like to inform that 

the Ministry of Home Affairs (MHA), through its press release on ‘MHA Guidelines 

for Surveillance, Containment and Caution’ dated January 27, 2021, has stated 

that cinema halls will be permitted to operate at a higher seating capacity, for 

which a revised standard operating procedure will be issued by Ministry of 

Information and Broadcasting, Government of India in consultation with the MHA. 

Subsequently, on January 30, 2021, the standard operating procedures were 

issued, which allowed cinemas/ theatres/ multiplexes to open with up to 100% of 

their seating capacity, subject to following the other protocols as mentioned in the 

notification. 

This is for your information and record. 
 
 
Thanking You.  
 
For PVR Limited 
 
 
 
 
Pankaj Dhawan        
Company Secretary cum Compliance Officer  
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